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Holidays
Small Blessings will be closed on the following
holidays:
December 24th - for Christmas Eve
December 25th - for Christmas
December 31st- Close at 3:00
for New Years Eve
January 1st - for New Years Day

School-age parents please let us know if
your child will be attending during
Christmas Break.

Themes for the Month
Christmas - We will spend the month
celebrating the birth of Jesus.

Christmas Cookie/Pizza Party
Monday, December 16th
4:30-6:00

We will be hosting a Christmas cookie/pizza
party on Monday, December 16th in the gym.
Join us after pick up for a pizza dinner and
some Christmas Cookie Decorating. Please let
us know if you plan to attend so we can have
enough cookies for everyone.
https://forms.gle/p1tkv51D8TLAKh4o7

Delilah 12/2
Addyson 12/3
Rayella 12/3
Nate 12/17
Noah 12/18
Emberlynn 12/24
Maleigha 12/24
Skye 12/25
Sylvie 12/27
Aubrianne 12/29

Christmas Helpers
There is still time to order Christmas
ornaments. Your children love to make things
at Christmas and these make great presents.
https://forms.gle/4Hx8gthVrSBSZ3px6

Ms. Cheryl’s Vacation
I will be taking December 26th through
January 2nd off to spend with family out of
state. Kathy will be in charge while I am out.

Vacation Days
Remember that your child’s allotted vacation
days expire at the end of the year.

Holidays
Please let us know if your child will not be here
for any of the holiday times. This will help us
plan for staff time off.

FUMER Activities over the Holidays
Sat., 12/7 - 4:00-7:00 -Live Nativity
Sat., 12/21 - 6:30 - Blue Christmas
A quiet somber service; offering prayer,
meditation and peace.
Tues., 12/24 5:00 pm - Casual service

8:00 pm - Traditional service
11:00 pm - Drama service

There are brochures in the Resource area for
the church's events for the month.

New Staff
We would like to welcome Ms. Sarah who will
be joining us in the Preschool room in the
afternoons. We would also like to welcome
Ms. Ashley who will be starting December 9th
as the new lead teacher in the Toddler room.
You will also see several of our summer
college staff, Ms. Emma, Ms. Carrie, Ms.
Skye, and Ms. Olivia returning for their
winter break starting December 16th.

Resource Center
Food Distribution handouts - A list of the
times and places that the mobile food pantry
is available this month.
Lunch with Santa - An invite to lunch with
Santa on December 7th.

https://forms.gle/p1tkv51D8TLAKh4o7
https://forms.gle/4Hx8gthVrSBSZ3px6

